
 

 

 

Yesterday, we celebrated World Book Day. It was a tremendous turn-out by all – the school was filled 

with an abundance of characters from our favourite books and authors. Even the staff looked 

amazing!  It was brilliant seeing the pages from our favourite books come to life. During the day 

children buddied up to read with a different class.  Mighty Red and the LFC Foundation supported us 

with Reading assemblies.  On Tuesday some Year 5 and Year 6 pupils visited Alsop High School and 

met author Frank Cottrell-Boyce.  All week the Book Fair has been busy each night after school.  

World Book Day was a success and we can’t wait for the next one. Thank you once again for helping 

us to make memories which will inspire and motivate our children. Keep reading! 

          

Leading Reading at Pinehurst Miss Thomas and Miss Wareing 

 

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late     

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Group Class Attendance % Minutes Late 

R Ash 94.00% 222 

R Oak 94.47% 224 

1 Elm 86.36% 31  

1 Cherry 93.91% 147 

2 Fir 97.08% 155 

2 Yew 98.85%  184 

3 Cedar 95.56% 239 

3 Hazel 92.96% 96 

4 Chestnut 96.79% 164 

4 Holly 88.21% 97 

5 Maple 96.82% 123 

5 Sycamore 98.00% 355  

6 Birch 94.40% 192 

6 Willow 98.08% 244 

Whole School 93.3% 2473 

A weekly newsletter to share the news of Pinehurst Primary School 

 

“Your attitude, not your aptitude, will 

determine your altitude.” 

6
th

 March 2020 

@PinehurstP 

Get caught reading challenge for Twitter  

Over the remainder of this half term we 

would love to see photos of you reading 

and sharing your favourite books.   

Please use the #welovereading. 

 
Moving in the right 

direction... aiming for 

less minutes late again 

next week 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 have taken part in their very own Masterchef cooking challenges as part of the EXPERIENCES they have in 

Design Technology with Apple of my Eye and Mrs Wright.  They certainly EXCELLED and we think we have some 

chefs of the future at Pinehurst. Certainly an afternoon of ENJOYMENT. 

           

        

 

 

What science have you been trying at home? 

If you are off to the museum or library to celebrate 

science week or getting experimental and working 

scientifically at home please tweet us your pictures.  

Diary Dates  - NEXT WEEK… 

Thursday 12
th

 March  

Wear something ‘sporty’ to celebrate Sport Relief. 

 

 

Friday 13
th

 March  

Wear Blue for Bobby – Suggested donation £1 

 

 

We have had Reading EXPERIENCES with Alsop High and LFC that we have ENJOYED this week 

 

                                                                                                                                                                     

 

  

Thursday 26
th
 March  is our next Well Being Coffee Morning hosted by Ms Wigelsworth 

 


